

Sackville School

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

7 December 2022

Dear Cast Member and Parent/Carer

Grease

Thank you for signing up to be part of this year's school show.

We are planning to order show t-shirts which you can wear during rehearsals and promotional activities. You can choose what you would like printed on the back of your t-shirt e.g. a nick name or your own name. The purchase of these t-shirts is totally optional. If you would like a t-shirt, the cost is £11.00. Please make payment via MCAS (My Child at School app). The deadline for payment is Friday 6 January 2023.

Please remember that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we will use that to pay for this item. Please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe at hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk if you do not wish us to do this.

Please can you also indicate on the parental consent form HERE if you are happy for your child to be part of the rehearsal photos. These photos will be used as part of our promotional material.

Once again, thank you for being part of the show and we look forward to working with you on what promises to be a very exciting production!

Please contact me at hwhitmore@sackvilleschool.org.uk with any questions you may have.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Whitmore and the 'Grease' Production Team

















